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Notice of Intention to Designate- 524, 574 & 620 Brant St. 
 

In the matter of the Ontario Heritage Act and in the matter of the lands in the City 
of Burlington known municipally as 524, 574 and 620 Brant St. 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Burlington intends to designate the above-
noted properties under section 29 of the Ontario Heritage Act. 
 
Description of Properties 
 
524, 574 and 620 Brant St. are located on the west side of Brant Street.  

• 524 Brant St. features a two-and-a-half storey red brick house built in 1910 
and is located one property south of the intersection of Birch Avenue and 
Brant Street.  

• 574 Brant St. features a two-and-a-half storey red brick house built in 1921 
and is located at the southwest corner of Blenheim Street and Brant Street.  

• 620 Brant St. features a two-and-a-half storey red brick house with a stone 
porch built in 1912 and is located at the southwest corner of the intersection 
of Baldwin Street and Brant Street.  

 
Statements of Cultural Heritage Value or Interest 
Contact heritage@burlington.ca for full document 
  
The properties at 524, 574 and 620 Brant Street have cultural heritage value 
because they were designed in an architectural style representative of the early 
twentieth-century developments patterns that characterized Brant Street, 
Downtown Burlington’s long-standing primary commercial artery. They have 
contextual value as examples of a relatively small number of historic residential 
buildings that survive on Brant Street from the second phase of the Apple Park 
Survey.  
 
More information on the proposed designations can be viewed in the Office of the 
City Clerk, First Floor, City Hall, 426 Brant St., during regular business hours or 
can be requested electronically by emailing heritage@burlington.ca. 
 
Notice of Objection 
 
Any person may, within 30 days after the date of the publication of this notice, 
serve written notice of objection to the proposed designation, together with a 
statement for the objection and all relevant facts to the City Clerk, The Corporation 
of the City of Burlington, 426 Brant St., P.O. Box 5013, Burlington, Ontario, L7R 
3Z6. 
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